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Dear Dr Lockwood,
I fully support the opposing stance of the Australian Dental Association on this matter.
Sincerely, 
Matthew 

Dr Matthew Nangle BSc PhD BDSc, Senior Lecturer
BDSc(Hons) Phase I Coordinator
School of Dentistry, University of Queensland

288 Herston Road, Corner Bramston Terrace & Herston Road
Herston, QLD 4006, Australia
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